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Web Announcement 1903 

 

Urgent Announcement:   

Claims Suspending for Budget Relief 

Due to the upcoming end of the Nevada State fiscal year on June 30, 2019, some Nevada 

Medicaid/Nevada Check Up claims are suspending for Budget Relief.  These suspended claims will be 

released for adjudication at the fiscal year end.  The release of these claims will appear on remittance 

advices dated June 28, 2019. 

 


